Hello dear new ArTies!
First of all I would like to welcome you to our study and say that we all are looking forward to meeting you the 3th of September! 

Practical information:
So there is a fair amount of practical information that we need to go through.
First of all we are two student counsellors who are in charge of the RUS Month and giving you a good welcome and introduction to life at University. 
My name is Anne and my colleges name is Rikke. 
We will be there to welcome you on the 3th of September. You are also more than welcome to contact us with questions before! You can find our contact information in the bottom of the page. 

31st of August - Reception for International Students
The information regarding this day you can find on AAU webpage:
https://www.newstudents.aau.dk/bachelors-aalborg/information/arrival-welcome/

3th of September - First day of University 
The information regarding this day you can find on AAU webpage: 
https://www.newstudents.aau.dk/bachelors-aalborg/information/arrival-welcome/

RUS Month 
What is the RUS month?
RUS is a term covering that covers a lot of activities which will happen within the first month of University. During this time the tutors, have planned a lot of fun activities for you to enjoy and bond with your new classmates. 
The primary event is the cabin trip, it will take place from the 14th to the 16th of september. It will be a weekend full of fun games, activities and a party! It is a really good opportunity to get to know your classmates and tutors, and we strongly encourage you to participate! :D 
Other that the cabin trip, there will be approximately two events each week. We will provide the program when it is ready. 
In order to create these fun events we do need a bit of money, this means in order to participate in the events and the cabin trip you will have to pay a fee.    

Price and payment 
The prices are the following;  
Price for the Cabin trip + the rest of the events RUS month 350 kr 
Price only for the events during the RUS month 100 kr 

You pay cash to Anne Bjerre Hammer or Rikke Bogetoft Jensen, student counsellors and RUS coordinators. 
Deadline for the payment is 12/9/2018.
We will of course remind you of this when you arrive at the university, so no need to bring the payment on your first day.    

Relevant information regarding Art and Technology
At our study we are not required to buy alot of books, we are primarily provided with our reading material as Pdf’s. We do have a list of equipment that are necessary to have for several courses. Some tools and equipment are required while others we recommend that you aquire.
During each semester we build a semester project, which we finance ourself so you will have expenses during each semester even if we do not have to spend a lot of money on books.  

We often get a lot of questions regarding the skill level both in the creative and technological areas, but no need to worry - everything you need will be taught at introductory level. 

Contact information: 
Study secretary 
Anne Nielsen 
Email: amn@hum.aau.dk
Phone + 45 9940 9919	

Student counsellors 
Anne 
Rikke 
Email: studievejl-art@hum.aau.dk
[bookmark: _GoBack]Phone: + 45 2117 1271
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